
 

 

From:  Art Department: Kate Byrne 

14 June 2016 
 
Dear Parents of 3rd year boys taking GCSE art next academic year 
 

Cass Foundation Visit Tuesday 5 July 2016 
 
I am organising a trip to the Cass Sculpture Foundation at Goodwood and very much 
hope that your son will be able to attend. It is a fantastic place with the work of many 
renowned and up and coming sculptors on show in the tranquil 26-acre site. There 
are over 50 large-scale, contemporary sculptures and two indoor gallery spaces. You 
can have a look at their website for more information about the work they do and on 
display www.sculpture.org.uk 
 
Your son can wear home clothes and will need to keep an eye on the weather before 
the trip and dress accordingly. Hopefully sun cream and hats will be required but if 
the weather looks bad sturdy shoes and a raincoat will be in order. 
 
We plan to leave school at 9am and be back in good time for the school buses. A 
packed lunch will be provided. If your son would like to bring extra snacks then that is 
fine too. 
 
If you agree to your son coming on the trip a fee of £10.00 will be added to the school 
bill, which will cover the entrance fee and something towards the cost of the coach. 
 
The mobile number to contact me during the trip is 0781 0340272 
 
Please could you sign the consent form and return it to me by Friday 24 June. I 
will need to know exact numbers by then as I may have to order a larger coach and 
ask another member of staff to join us. 
 
I hope your son can attend and I look forward to seeing him on the day. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Kate Byrne – Art Department 
kate.byrne@abingdon.org.uk 

 


